
THE SENIOR AND  

OPERATIONAL  

MANAGEMENT TEAM AT 

SELECT SUPPORT  

PARTNERSHIPS 

WOULD LIKE TO WISH YOU 

SEASON’S GREETINGS AND A 

HAPPY AND PROSPEROUS 



Christmas Message  

I would like to thank all the staff , service users and 

stakeholders who contributed to our Christmas  

Party. It was a great success, enjoyed by all.   

 

A particular big thank you to staff who have gone 

that extra mile over the year to help support the  

organisation.  

 

Andy Bowskill 

M.D 
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Christmas Party 2015 

Service user 

and staff at the 

Christmas      

party  



Christmas Party 2015 



Celebrating Christmas 



Celebrating Christmas 
In Liverpool 



Now for something light hearted  

You know you’re getting old when Santa starts looking younger. 

 

 

Q: Why does Santa have 

three garden plots up at the 

North Pole? 

A: That way he can hoe, hoe, 

hoe! 
 

 

 

What's the most popular 

Christmas wine?   

'I don't like Brussels sprouts!'  

 

 

What do you get if you cross Santa with a duck?    

                             A Christmas Quacker! 

Newsletter compiled by:  Ibrar Riaz & Sarah Scard 

( Service Users within Select Support Partnerships 2015) 

 


